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REPORT OF ACTIVITIES DURING THE FESTIVAL WEEK OF THE NEW GROUP 

OF WORLD SERVERS BY THE BENIN UNIT OF SERVICE  

The Benin Unit of Service took part in the celebration of the festival week of the new 

group of world servers which started from 21st December, 2019 to 28th December, 2019. 

The following were the activities of the Benin Unit of Service during the one week 

period.  

Saturday 21st December, 2019: A seminar was held by the Unit at Felona Hostel, 8 

Dawson Road Benin City, Edo State, Nigeria at 10:00am with the theme: “The New 

Group of World of Servers: Pioneers of the Emerging Spiritual Civilization in the 

Age of Aquarius” A paper was presented on this theme by Dr. (Mrs.) Isoken Ogboro.  

A second paper was presented by Borke Moghene, an Arcane School Student and Co-

Worker in the Benin Unit of Service on the topic: “The Role of the New Group of 

World Servers in Nation Building”. 

The video tape covering the seminar event is available online at: 

https://vimeo.com/386312918/d766d006cf.  

Other activities included: Group meditation at the Unit’s Library using the meditation 

outline of “Strengthening the Hands of the new group of world servers”. The 

celebration ended with group meditation on Saturday 28th December, 2019.  

It was a rewarding experience during the festival week. We look forward to be part of 

the next celebration in 7 years time by the Grace of God.  

Yours in the one work of light and love. 

 

Mrs. Isoken Ogboro 

Co-ordinator, 

Benin Unit of Service  

https://vimeo.com/386312918/d766d006cf

